
December 12, 2023 

Reference Number: 
VPA/2018/6 

Site address: 
4-6 Bligh Street , SYDNEY  NSW  2000

Proposed agreement: 
Deed of Variation of Planning Agreement - incorporating an additional monetary 
contribution of 1% of the Development Cost in line with the contribution rate applied 
under the Central Sydney Development Contributions Plan 2013 and excluding the 
application of s7.12 contributions 

The City of Sydney proposes to enter into a planning agreement to deliver the above 
works.  We are notifying surrounding neighbours and property owners to seek their views. 

We are accepting comments on the proposal until 30 January 2024.  If this date is on a 
weekend, the period is extended to the next working day. 

View the planning agreement at www.cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au and send your comments 
to bcallear@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information, contact Brett Calear, on 02 9265 9333. 

Brett Calear 
Senior Project Manager Planning Agreement 
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